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May 18,2007

Donna M. Manning, DTR
5716 Tonyawatha Tmil
Madison, WI 53716

Dear Donna:

Thank you very much for your outstanding presentations at MHCA'S 2007 Midyear Convention.
The attendees told us over and over whal an exc€llent speaker you are. Your sessions definitely
added to the quality of our convention.

I have enclosed a summary ofthe €valuatiom from each ofyour sessions. You certainly
motivated those who heard you speak. I note that one of your "students" reconsidered tuming in
her two week notice after listening to you. Others thanked you for the boost and for being so
positive. I thank you, also.

It was a pleasure to work with you. I hope to have the opportrmity to do so again. Suzi and I
agree "you arc a very nice persor!"
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